Warwick Police Department
shares Rowan’s story, 2-year
old with very rare form of
pediatric cancer

“Have you heard Rowan’s story?

In December, 2-year-old Rowan Shaw was diagnosed with high-
risk metastatic neuroblastoma a very rare form of pediatric
cancer. This little fighter 1is currently undergoing a very
aggressive treatment. Both of his parents are out of work
having to care for him.

The Warwick Police Department is working on ways to help the
Shaw family through this fight.

To start, we have had #FightForRowan window decals made up.
These are pictured below and will be in shortly, at which time
they will be made available to purchase for $10.

Please email Sgt. Higgins at matthew.higgins@warwickri.com if
interested.

You can find more information on Rowan through their Facebook
page Fight For Rowan.” -Warwick Police Department.
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